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Weekly Ref lect ion  

 "In the Spring, I have counted 136 different 
kinds of weather inside of 24 hours." 

  

Mark Twain 

Three little words—Yes I can! 

As we close out this half term, we come to the end of our iShare learning 
theme, No Fear.  Since coming back to school in January, the children have 
been trying their absolute hardest to have an 'I can' attitude in and out of 
school. We've even introduced the 'I Can' can, pictured below with Faith and 
Summer. Children have been writing down examples of goals they have set 
for themselves to prove how they are living up to the Bible verse, "I can do 
all things through Christ who gives me strength." Philippians 4:13. Here are 
some examples: 

I CAN get a green card every day! 

I CAN try my best in everything I do! 

I CAN be a role model for everyone 
to see! 

I CAN learn the ukulele by the end 
of February - Jessica, I'll be 
checking up on that one! 

Please join me in wishing the 
children all the best in striving to 
achieve their goals. 

Thank you and have a great half term break 

Mr Austin 

Sol id  gold  
A HUGE well done to this half terms gold award 

winners. Chosen for their excellent behaviour and 

showing respect to others the winners are:  

Jonah—Kangaroo, Tate—Koala,    Poppy- Tiger, 

Logan—Panda, Beau-Berry—Giraffe,  Caesar    - 

Zebra,    Vincent - Lemur, Jai—Meerkat, Faith—

Elephant,  Sienna - Rhino,  Rohan - Buffalo, 

Maggie—Llama, Malachi—Leopard and Billy 

from Panthers.  Keep up the good work! 

 

 

Moving with 
the times 

AS you should all be 

aware by now you will be 

able to book your 

appointment for our 

forthcoming Parent/

Teacher consultations 

through Tucasi.  If you 

already pay school money 

online you will already 

have access to the 

system.  If not you should 

have received a letter with 

your online access code. 

You will not be able to 

book your appointment 

until 25 February at 7pm. 

This is when the system 

will go ‘live’ 

Worshipping together 

THE next class to lead worship will be Giraffes on 

Monday 4 March.  They will be followed by Rhinos 

on 11 March and Tigers on 18 March.  All 

worships will take place at 2.30pm and parents or 

carers with a child in these classes are invited  

come along to watch and support their child. 


